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The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has published the Fair Market 
Rents (FMR) for fiscal year (FY) 2026.  This is important because landlords may not evict a tenant 
who falls behind in rent in the City of Los Angeles and in the unincorporated areas of Los Angeles 
County unless the tenant owes an amount higher than the FMR in the area.  FY 2026 FMRs are 
effective October 1, 2025, and valid through September of 2026.  
 

 
 
Please reach out to our Los Angeles office with any questions at 800.577.4587 or email 
losangeles@kts-law.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kimball, Tirey & St. John LLP is a full service real estate law firm representing residential and commercial 
property owners and managers. This article is for general information purposes only. While KTS provides 
clients with information on legislative changes, our courtesy notifications are not meant to be exhaustive and 
do not take the place of legislative services or membership in trade associations. Our legal alerts are 
provided on selected topics and should not be relied upon as a complete report of all new changes in local, 
state, and federal laws affecting property owners and managers. Laws may have changed since this article 
was published.  Before acting, be sure to receive legal advice from our office. For contact information, please 
visit our website:  www.kts-law.com.  For past Legal Alerts, Questions & Answers and Legal Articles, please 
consult the resource section of our website. 
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Efficiency 
 
 

1-Bedroom 
 
 

2-Bedroom 
 
 

3-Bedroom 
 
 

4-Bedroom 
 
 

FY 
2026 

$1,863 $2,085 $2,601 $3,298 $3,672 

FY 
2025 

$1,856 $2,081 $2,625 $3,335 $3,698 
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